
MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:    January 21, 2022 

TO:   Mayor Lankford & City Council 

CC:   Mercy Rushing, City Manager  

FROM:  Doris Newman, Main Street Director, Historic Preservation Officer             

SUBJECT: New Mineola Main Street Board Member 

 

    

Background Information:  

The Mineola Main Street Board voted unanimously in the January meeting to approve the 
recommendation of Dayna Dawson Sadler to serve on the board. 

Dayna has expressed her enthusiasm about serving her hometown by being on the Main Street 
Board.  She is a graduate of Mineola High School. She is the owner of three thriving businesses 
in Mineola, The Venues on Sycamore, The Painting Place, and The Salon, so her insight into 
home-owned businesses will be an asset to our board. She also works part-time at UT Health 
Quitman as a nurse.  Her mother was also a small business owner in Mineola and the first 
chairman of the Main Street Board.   

 

Recommendation: The Main Street Board recommends the appointment of Dayna Sadler 
to the board and is looking forward to working with her.   

 


